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The federal government requires a report after each primary and general election that includes a full 
accounting of the uses of the CARES Act and an explanation of how the funds were used to prevent, 
prepare for, and respond to coronavirus.  ​Please submit this narrative to elections@utah.gov no later 
than July 16, 2020. 
 

1. How did the county use the funds to address the pandemic? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2. What were some challenges and major issues the county faced in responding to the pandemic? 

 
 


	Text1: Daggett County worked to address the issues of the pandemic by sending out notices to each active and inactive voter registered in the county explaining the changes in voting procedures brought on by the pandemic and how to get a hold of the Clerk's Office if they had any questions or needed additional assistance to vote.  A second notice was sent to every address in the two zip codes within the county to educate those who may not have registered yet or whose initial mailing may have gone to an absentee location.  Return postage was added to the ballot envelopes so people would not have to come into the courthouse.  Two new secure ballot boxes were purchased and installed in Manila and Dutch John, our two incorporated towns, for voters to drop off their ballots if they couldn’t go to the post office. We also added instructions to our ballots that explained the options to voters.

	Text2: Daggett County's primary issue for the June Primary was trying to make it easier for the voters to return their ballots without having to enter the courthouse.  We are very rural and we do not have a radio that is exclusive to our area or a newspaper of general circulation in our county, so getting the word out to people on the changes to voting due to the pandemic was a challenge we experienced here in Daggett County.  



